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Your submission for this review:

I urge you to reconsider your proposal; 18% increase + 7% increase for each following year is not inline with current wage
growth, or even CPI. With the current cost of living crisis, this rise will not be affordable for most households, including my
own. I note the Sydney Water's 22-23 Finance Performance report indicates a profit of $1.389M (!) with a $57m increase in
revenue "due to higher service charges" Feel free to take the dollars to fund your projects from your profits, or perhaps even
your Exec's and The Boards extremely high wages and bonus rather than charge your customers a ridiculous price rise. If there
was a option of suppliers, you would lose customers over a 18% price rise!





